Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100% - Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch

Term 4, Week 9 9th-13th December 2024



Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

Another week is flying by as we near the end of the year.

Our big event last week was the music concert and what an amazing evening it was to witness the progress all our music students are making. We can all be extremely proud of them. Congratulations Gine, you must be very proud of all your students. Thank you to everyone who came to the concert, parents, siblings, past students and members of our Tikokino Community.

Following on from the excellent concert, congratulations to Nuala who has been awarded a Music Scholarship to CHB College for 2025.

The Seniors (Years 6-8) set off on our annual end of year trip to the Bush Block in Norsewood. Our Year 8 students and their parents go on a guided deer hunt, which is hopefully an experience that they will all remember. This trip is all about showing what New Zealand has to offer and that it's great to get away from the hustle and bustle of everyday life when you can. I look forward to letting you know how the trip goes.

We hope that all parents and families can attend Prize Giving on Tuesday evening at 6:00pm. This is followed by an Xmas themed disco. Parents are more than welcome to bring their own refreshments.

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow evening at 5:30pm for Anne's 43 years of teaching celebration.

Regards, Hamish.



Welcome to Aria-Rose, our newest student, who turned 5 yesterday.



Congratulations to Nuala who has won a Music Scholarship to CHB College for 2025.



The music concert last Thursday evening was our best yet!





Our Miniball teams are all smiles after last weeks games.

2024 Important Dates for Your Calendar

9th Dec: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm Room 4

12^{th -} 13th Dec: Year 6-8 Bush Block Hunting Trip 13th Dec: Anne Frater's Evening at School 5.30pm

17th Dec: Prizegivng @ 6.00pm 18th Dec: Last day of Term 4

29th Jan: Back to School - Term 1



It is a National requirement that you let us know if your child is unwell or away from school for any reason. Please phone

027 2083358 or use the link on our website.

NOT ON THE BUS TODAY? Please let Hamish know if your child/ren are not on the bus and he will let Hayley know.



20km speed limit past a stationary school bus.

PLEASE CAN ALL SPORTS TOPS AND LIBRARY BOOKS BE RETUNED TOMORROW. THANK YOU!

Photolife School photos are in the office if you ordered copies. Any queries please contact the company directly via the email: Parent Queries - Please contact us at: enquiries@photolife.co.nz

Community Notices

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, please email the school: office@tikokino.school.nz

The School Pool is now open for the summer season. If you would like a key, please pay \$50.00 online into the BOT Tikokino School Account: 11-6477-0043208-11 **Use your Surname and Pool Key as a reference**, then call into the office for a copy of the Pool Rules and sign the Terms & Conditions.





Springhill Christmas Party Saturday 21st December @ 4.00pm BYO BBQ and bring something for the Santa Sack! Come and

join the fun.







School Fund Raiser:

Small hay bales for sale. \$5.00 / bale

Approx 50 available.

Contact School for more info.

Paid into the Home & School Account.

